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in Helsinki 14.2.2018 
 

 

Finnish NATO-membership was discussed in Helsinki during a Ralf Dahrendorf roundtable in February 

14th 2018. (photo: Kristian Majander) 

 

Ralf Dahrendorf roundtable in Helsinki 14.2.2018 
 

European Liberal Forum and Svenska Bildningsförbundet organized a roundtable discussion with the 

topic “Finland, Sweden & NATO – Did Trump Change Everything?”. The roundtable was also a 

publishing event for the ELF-report with the same name. There were 60 participants. 

The event had three speakers: Andras Simonyi, Magnus Christiansson and Anna Kronlund. They also 

contributed a chapter to the publication. Discussion was intensive and the audience also participated 

actively. This event gave a good platform for a realistic and holistic NATO-discussion.  

Jeroen Dobber from ELF participated at the event. We had a professional photographer on the venue 

and pictures can be downloaded here. 

More detailed report is going to be sent to ELF shortly. 

 

 



For more details: 

Jaan Siitonen 

+358 41 530 55 31 

jaan.siitonen@bildningsforbundet.fi 

 

The publication was first launched at the ALDE-Congress on December 1st 2017. (photo: Kristian 

Majander) 
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